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United States Department of the Interior

FISH AND WILDLIFE 3ERVICE
ECOLOGICAL 3ERVICES
P.O. BOX 1518
CONCORD, NEW HAMPSHIRE 15301

¥r. John Lo “Jay" Foeri, Jr. ik {, ST
ER 2 -
Jood=stack, Verasent ORO91

gar R Hoeri:

g raapands to your lettar of fovember &, 192%, zzcaived .an
Xovembhar 17, yhish zsked for our review and zomment on youar draft
sranvirormental rzport foar *he ¥artinsvilie Watoer Powesr Project,
FERC HNeo. 737%, Tull Erook, Windsor County, Vermont.

2l Teport addras g fish pssssge and minimux
. Because of the zteep pradient of Lull Brook
= it Iz unlikely =n=sdromous Fish would bz abls
SO, Thus, no fish-posgsace funoiliztisg sras

ic
10
]
ty
=
=]
l‘ 1]
(=
3
[+]
]
(]
[ L

szgoend tha 5t

e

2gaonkle future,

3ince you provose to opersie th: project in true run-of-rivar
faushicn, a minimun dischrarge of 11 cfs beleow the tailranea, r
inflow %o the project, whichever is less3, should not sdversely
affect project operation. A& relesass of 2 efs at <he dam at all
times, =285 available from inflow, is adesqu=te for fishery and
water gquslity purposes.

3 te letiter, we are sending our comments on threnstenee
znd endangered species.

Please 211 Mr. Bob Scheirar of my staff at (607)224-2585 if you
iah to discuss this letter in further dstail.

Sincerely vours,

gorden E. Beckett .
Zuperyi

Hew Englond
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